August 13, 1997

Mr. Bill Bastone The Village Voice 36 Cooper Square New York, NY 10003

Dear Bill:

Per our recent conversations, I have enclosed copies of the memo referred to in Michael Dorman's recent article ("McCloy memo"), as well as the selected samples of the AP wire copy from the time period of November 22-26, 1963.

I hope this information is helpful to you. Thank you for contacting the Review Board. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosures